U.Band July 10, 1974 Mr. Thomas Root Assistant Director University Band 14 NMA Campus Dear Mr. Root: Last year you were kind enough to loan us a bass horn (tuba) for a visiting professor from the University of Michigan, Dr. Richard Remington, for use in a musical evening for a national professional meeting on hypertension jointly hosted by this Laboratory and Mt. Sinai Hospital. The meeting will recur again on Wednesday, July 24 and we wonder if we might count on the same courtesy, picking up the instrument in the afternoon of Wednesday, July 24 and returning it the following morning. Cordially, Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director (phone: 373-3586) cc: R. Remington R. Berman HB:jp

Instrument Manager

Committee of the commit